Good afternoon Dominic,

| refer to your correspondence to me dated 15™ December, 2021, in relation to the issue of funding
for roads maintenance. This item was discussed in detail at the January meeting of the Finance SPC.
As referenced by you in your letter, | propose a meeting to discuss further the issues referenced in
our correspondence.

| proposed to hold this meeting via Teams and will also invite representatives from the Department
of Housing, Local Government and Heritage.

Please let me know of your availability for a 1.5hrs Teams meeting around the following dates:

Thursday 17" February from 2pm to 5pm
Thursday 24" February from 9am to 1pm
Friday 25" February from 2pm to 5pm

Best regards,

Kathy

Comhai_rle Cathrach
* Bhaile Atha Cliath
i Dublin City Council

Kathy Quinn FCPFA
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Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tu an riomhphost seo a phriontadil
Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

Séanadh Riomhphoist/Email Disclaimer:

Td an r-phost seo agus aon chomhaid a sheoltar leis faoi rin agus td siad beartaithe le husdid ag an
seolai amhdin.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for use by the
addressee.

Ceart chun Dicheangal

Cé go mb’fhéidir go n-oirfeadh sé domsa, dfach, riomhphoist a sheoladh lasmuigh de mo ghndthuaireanta
oibre, nilim ag suil le freagra né gniomh uaitse lasmuigh de d’uaireanta oibre féin.

Right to Disconnect

Please note, while it may suit me to send emails outside my normal working hours, | do not expect a response or
action

fromyou outside your own working hours.


mailto:kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie
http://www.dublincity.ie/




